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From: tareq salim <tareq1968@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 2:49 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: comment on proposed regulations concerning Forex trading.

Dear sir
i am not a gree with you to reduce the leverage in forex companies from 100 to 10, forex broker

companies are not a banks to keep big amount of our money inside their account especaily without
any garantee to pay back our money in bankrapcy, also it is very difficult to most of traders to get
thse huge amount of money, if you decide to reduce leverages, you just only transfere the
accounts from us accounts branch to other countries branches.

thank you

tareq salim
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